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School Notes 
Sending a heartfelt THANKS 

to all of YOU! Thank you for 

all the little moments filled with 

great joy! Thank you for all 

the big ways you help make 

our school a simply wonderful 

place to be. We are blessed, 

and always better together!

VLC has the best teachers, 

staff, families, caregivers and, 

of course, the most 

sensational students!  

Save the Date 
4/29-5/3 – VLC Teacher Appreciation Week 
3rd – First Friday Parent Team Meeting 8:30a 
6th – Family Dinner Night @ Five Guys, 5-8p 	
	 (7211 Vanderbilt Beach Rd.) 
9th & 10th – Muffins With Mom  
	 (Classroom Mother’s Day Celebration) 
10th – VPC Parents’ Night Out 5p-8p (Sign Up) 
12th – Alleluia Choir Singing and Ringing for 	
	 Mother’s Day at VPC 9:30a 
17th – Parent Team Brunch, Lu Lu B’s 10:30a 
20th – Spring Concert and Graduation, 5:45p 
22nd & 23rd – Donuts with Dad  
	 (Classroom Father’s Day Celebration) 
27th – No School, Memorial Day 
29th & 30th – End of Year Class Parties  
30th – Last day of school. No aftercare.  
	 Happy Summer!

From the Parent Team 
Please join us for our annual Parent Team End 
of School Year Brunch! We will meet at LuLu 
B’s in the Green Tree Plaza on May 17th at 
10:30a until we leave for pick up at VLC.

If you can make it, please send an email to 
lindseymanring@gmail.com or RSVP on Sign Up 
Genius, so we can save you a seat. WOHOOO!! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
4090848AEAB28A1FD0-vlcparent2

Your hearts and hands, time and talents are so 
very appreciated!

Be on the lookout for our June newsletter, 
which will include incoming, current and 

alumni VLC students for summer fun! 

Dear Families, 

I can hardly believe it is our last month together for this 
school year. It has been such a joy to see all the learning 

and growing our students have done. We hope you will help 
us celebrate our amazing children at the annual Spring 

Concert and Graduation. It will be a very special night!   
Warm Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 
SUMMER CAMPS 

1. Vacation Bible School - ROAR! July 15th - 19th 9a - 12p. Rising PreK-3, 
PreK-4 and Kindergarten ($40 per child). Contact Amanda Rowe for 
questions, arowe@vpcnaples.org.  

2. Two-week Summer Music Camp at VPC with Dr. Jim for all 1st-6th graders, 
June 3-7 and June 10-14. Campers will enjoy learning how to play the harp, 
recorder, bells and singing for a musical. Sign ups and information are on the 
church website or in the church office. 

3. New Summer Choral Camp at the Philharmonic with Dr. Jim, June 17-21 for 
all 1st-12th graders. Please call 597-1111 for more information.  
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